
 

 

1 December 2021 

Dear Jayne, 

Tertiary Education and Research (Wales) Bill 

Thank you for your letter of 19 October concerning the approach to scrutiny of the above 
Bill, and inviting Members of this Committee to attend a technical briefing on the Bill on 4 
November.  

Committee Members discussed the matter, and I am pleased that Hefin David MS was 
able to attend. As you are no doubt aware, Hefin also chairs the Cross-Party Group on 
Universities, which is taking a keen interest in the progress of the Bill. 

This Committee already has a very full work programme planned to spring 2022 and 
beyond. However given that our remit includes skills and research and development, 
Members very much welcome being kept informed of the progress of Bill scrutiny by the 
Children, Young People and Education Committee, and of any significant issues arising. 
I’m happy for the two clerking teams to share information to facilitate that.  

Best regards, 

Paul Davies MS 
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Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee  

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh 
or English. 


